What happens next?

If you do not think that you should have to pay the Penalty Charge Notice, you will need to
supply the reasons, and give details. The Traffic Management Act 2004 sets out statutory
grounds on which you can make a representation, with an indication of the information you
should supply in support www.trafficpenaltytribunal.gov.uk/parking-england-grounds-of-appeal.

You can submit a representation online, or print out a hardcopy form. All
representation/appeals information is available online at www.ipswich.qgov.uk/pcnappeal. If
you submit online, you can also view the photographic evidence.

If the enforcement authority does not accept your representations, a Notice of Rejection will
be sent to you which will give you a further period of 28 days either to pay the penalty charge,
or to appeal against the decision to the Independent Adjudicator. Information on appealing
further to the Independent Adjudicator will be included at the end of the rejection letter.



